
 

 

 

Orleans 2020 Provincial By-Election Questionnaire 

Question:   ​According to Ontario’s Independent Electricity System Operator, Ontario’s electricity-related 
greenhouse gas emissions will rise by more than 300% by 2025, and by more than 400% by 2040 
due to increased reliance on gas-fired power plants.  Do you believe that Ontario should sign a 
long-term contract with Hydro Quebec for water power to reduce our greenhouse gas emissions 
and to lower our electricity bills? 

 

Answer: Yes​                  ​No     x    ​Undecided   

Additional Comments:  

Our plan, the Green New Democratic Deal, wants to lower greenhouse gas emissions. We will 
make Ontario a net-zero emitter by 2050, and cut emissions by 50% before 2030. The specific 
mechanism of how, can be decided by cabinet. Should we buy hydro power from Quebec? Should 
we switch to our own solow producers? Those details are less important than just cutting 
Greenhouse gases. 

Furthermore, we want to : 

a)Create 1 million jobs in the green energy economy 

b)Add 1 Billion dollars to our economy 

c)Start the largest building retrofit programme anywhere in the world 

d)Provide homeowners interest free loans for home renovations 

and, e)Deliver jobs training, for workers transitioning out of carbon emitting workplaces. 
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Manon Parrot February 9, 2020
 

Print Name Signature Date 

 
Please return questionnaire by February 10, 2020 to: 

Jack Gibbons, Chair, Ontario Clean Air Alliance 
Jack@CleanAirAlliance.org  
ph. 416 260 2080 x 2 
www.CleanAirAlliance.org  

mailto:Jack@CleanAirAlliance.org
http://www.cleanairalliance.org/

